
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

You should have already received details of your child’s induction appointment time and their 

staggered transition into school. If you have not yet received this information, or are unsure of your 

appointment time, please do contact the school office, via email (office@nap-walt.bucks.sch.uk). 

Induction meeting 

To enable us to meet you face to face, for your child’s induction appointment, we are putting the 

following protocols in place:  

• On the day of your child’s appointment please arrive at your specified time, as we will only 

be admitting one child’s parents at a time, per class. Due to the present guidelines, we are 

not allowed to admit any siblings. 

• If the weather permits we shall conduct these meetings outside, adhering to social 

distancing.  

• We will ask that you sanitise your hands on entry to the playground.  

• Current guidelines do not require any party to wear a face covering, if however you wish to 

do so, we are very happy for you to. If guidance changes, we will advise you accordingly. If 

you wear a mask and choose to remove it, please do so safely and put it into a plastic bag for 

re-use or to dispose of when you get home.   

The object of this meeting is to catch up with you following the summer holidays and review the 

forms that you have already submitted to school. It will be an opportunity for you to ask any 

questions that you may have.  

Starting school 

To help your child transition into full time school, on both the induction day and the following week 

we will be finishing after lunch at 1pm.  

The Induction Day provides the opportunity for your child to experience their new environment in a 

small group, and meet all of the Reception Staff. They will be able to explore the rooms, find new 

favourite toys and start to learn our routines.  

The following week will be a continuation of this. By attending morning sessions and lunchtimes the 

children will be able to embed some of the routines and explore the setting more widely, before 

going full time the following week. We will then be able to offer a gradual transition into full time 

schooling.  

We are looking forward to meeting you all!  

Team Year R 
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